Brush Pick-Up Reminders
Please help our Village crews work efficiently by

following these simple steps.

Remember that contractors you hire are to remove
any waste they generate.

1. The length of the limbs for removal should be as long as possible. One 30-foot long
limb is easier to chip than ten 3-foot limbs.

2. Do not stack or pile limbs; lay them at the curb with the thick end pointing toward the
street, side by side. Limbs may be up to but not exceeding 10 inches in diameter.

3. Vines and limbs with thorns should be cut into 4 foot lengths and bundled and tied
with string (no wire).

4. Separate different types of materials (i.e., limbs in one area, vines, thorns, and logs in
another). Our crews do not have the time to untangle big piles of various types of
material at each residence. Please use your entire road frontage if necessary, and form
a second row if required.

5. Dispose of materials such as rocks, bricks, pipes, wire, fencing material, lumber, etc.,
with your regular trash according to Rumpke’s regulations.

6. Village brush crews do not pickup sticks smaller than a broom stick, twigs, leaves,
and other such small debris. These may be bagged or placed in cans for Rumpke or
transported to a yard waste drop-off facility.



